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Alma Tea  

4 August 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our Alma Tea.                

It was a lovely enjoyable     

morning.  

A special thank you to every    

hostess for the beautiful                     

decorated tables and snacks  

 

Casual Day at Alma School was a HUGE success and was celebrated with   

a fun filled day.  Thank you to each and everyone who contributed to the 

sticker sales.  We are excited to confirm that 32 000 stickers were          

distributed this year. The sticker sale recon is still in process and we will 

be able to give feedback on the sales at a later stage. 
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Kabelo Makondo                          Adrian Herholdt            Marelize Greyling 

                                 Nathan Williams               Dakalo Netshinzereni                 Llewellyn Strydom 

Mr & MISS Alma—31 August 



Alma Sport Day 5 September & Interspes 19 September 

 Our sports days are one of the highlights of the 3rd term for the   

learners from Alma and other schools who participate in Interspes.  

This year we had 11 schools that entered the Interspes Sports Day.  

The Wheelchair Dancers, Choir and Percussion 

Band entertained our guests from Tuine Senior 

Club on the 21st of August in the school hall. 

 

 

The Percussion Band and Choir visited Mothwa   

Haven on Wednesday, 12 September to perform  

for the elderly residents.  

Teacher Daleen’s class handed out snack packs to 

the residents. The highlight of the morning was 

when the staff sang and danced with us. The morning has enriched all that have attended! 



School close 28 September @ 
10h30 and open again  

9 October 2018 
 
 
 

Enjoy the holiday! 

Sport Camp                                   
10—14 September 

For the 1st time in Alma 
School’s history some of our 
learners went on a sport 
camp. We went to Doornkop 
Reserve in Mpumalanga, and 
played cricket and netball 
matches against Carolina 
school and Ligbron School in 
Ermelo.   

We are proud of our teams 
who played excellently. 
Thank you to everybody who 
helped to make this tour 
possible. 

 

BEELD CHILDREN’S FUND 
 

Beeld Children’s Fund supports many welfare organiza-

tions that provide services to children in need, including 

schools for children with special needs.  Tickets sell for 

R30 a ticket and Alma School will receive a portion of 

each ticket that is sold through the school. 

Each learner received a Beeld Children’s Fund list.  

Please support us with this project.  It is not only Alma 

School that will benefit from the ticket sales but                                                

also hundreds of other children in need. 

There are also great prizes up for grabs like a brand 

new car or a weekend for 6 at Forever Resort Badplaas. 

Foundation Phase 2 (Groups 9—13) received a                                                       

visit from S.O.C. Ambulance Services 


